
Minutes of April 11th Living Well meeting 

 

Meeting commenced at 6:35 

Attending: 

Alvin Ahlers, Gay Peterson, Ann Dillon, Donna Palmer, Steven Palmer, 

Ginny Vandyke, Peter Lindsay, Peg Leonard, Diane Morrison 
 

Old Business 

Status of updated charge from Select Board 

Discussion was thoughtful and it was unanimously decided to prepare a 

presentation to the Select Board reporting what LWNY has accomplished 

and how we members believe this Committee has enriched the Town of 

North Yarmouth and, without a charge, we are wondering what is next. 
 

Sand Buckets 

Ginny reported that Debbie Grover asked her if LWNY might be interested 

in doing this project.  It would involve delivering buckets of sand to 

residents for whom this would be difficult. 
 

Snow Shoveling 

There was no interest in pursuing this  (what did I miss?) Nothing 
 

Story Walk 

Diane Morrison has been in touch with Town Manager Barnes to work out  

potential issues with the Story Walk (obstacles in path, weather-related 

safety concerns, etc).  Diane M’s suggestion is to have a place at the 

“kiosk” where people could report issues needing attention; or information 

about who to contact with maintenance issues needing attention.  Diane M 

is awaiting TM’s response. 

 

New Business 

Pan Fried Steel band reservation - Steve tabled this discussion 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:55 

Recording Secretary:  Ann Dillon 


